
Executive Summary 
2020 CDBG-DR Quarter Ending 9/30/2024 
 
The State of Iowa received a grant agreement for $57,566,000 effective September 28, 2022, with 
funding appropriated under PL 117-43 and awarded under grant agreement B-21-DZ-19-0001. 
 
The State’s Action Plan prioritizes unmet housing needs along with infrastructure, mitigation, and 
administration.  

This eighth quarter of the grant, the State reviewed compliance on projects.  The State awarded one 
MFNC project in Belle Plaine. 

 
As of the conclusion of the eighth quarter of this grant, the State has obligated $57,176,000 of 
$57,566,000. 


